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English Translation

Max A. Bredig

December 21, 1938

Ann Arbor, Michigan

1437 White Street

Dear Madam,

I would just like to add to my letter from yesterday that I have now decided to make my

affidavit for Victor and Marianne, as well as my affidavit for my father, which is already on its

way to the consul, available to you. Unfortunately, I only thought of sending it to you

yesterday. I didn’t send it to the consul today, but rather to Beethoven Str. in Karlsruhe.

Hence, if the Warburg matter turns out to be a mistake, at least something is available there

now. However, I am still unsure if my affidavit will be sufficient for the entire family.

Anyway, let's hope for the best. If you could find out any further news without going through

too much trouble and let me know, I would of course be very grateful.
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I hope that you and your husband will not blame me for this continued inconvenience.

Best regards,

(Max A. Bredig)


